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Richard and Kathleen Searles
49 South Street
Littleton, NH 03561

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

To All Concerned: We are strongly opposed to the Northern Pass project in its current form. It is not
good for the people of New Hampshire, sacrificing scenic beauty and interrupting the habitat of our
wildlife. We have been New Hampshire residents for almost 60 years (Richard) and almost 40 years
(Kathleen). We take great pleasure in and receive spiritual solace from New Hampshire's beauty,
including the scenic areas in Sugar Hill and Easton. We do not feel that NH benefits, but that other
states and countries do. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Richard and Kathleen Searles
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